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Professional Licensure or Certification Disclosure 
Sterile Processing 

This disclosure is being made in compliance with federal regulation 34 CFR §668.43 

Completion of the program provides eligibility to sit for the Certified Sterile Processing Tech certification 

through Certification Board for Sterile Processing and Distribution (CBSPD).  

Students can read about certification exam eligibility here: https://www.cbspd.net/tech/.  

✓ Midwestern Career College (MCC) has determined that the curriculum of MCC’s Sterile Processing 

program meets the state educational requirements for licensure or certification for Certified 

Sterile Processing Technicians in the following states: Illinois, Indiana, Wisconsin.  

 

✓ MCC was unable to determine if completion of MCC’s Sterile Processing program meets the state 

educational requirements for licensure or certification Certified Sterile Processing Technicians in 

other 47 states and the U.S. territories.   

For more information, please contact Brittany Burgess, CSPDT, CST, Program Director, Surgical 

Technology & Sterile Processing; 312-236-9000 ext. 1074; bburgess@mccollege.edu. 

 

Please be aware that there may be additional professional licensure or certification requirements like 

professional examinations, continuing education, background checks, years of work experience, 

fingerprinting requirements, etc. which are not covered by academic program’s curriculum. Additional 

requirements may differ by state. Current and prospective students are strongly encouraged to contact 

the appropriate licensing or credentialing agency for their location or the state at which they desire to be 

licensed or certified to seek information and additional guidance.  

Midwestern Career College strives to ensure that the information provided on this page is accurate and 

up to date. However, as professional licensure and certification requirements are subject to change at any 

time, students are strongly encouraged to regularly check with the certification boards and other 

credentialing agencies to confirm professional licensure and certification requirements for their program 

of study.  

The links and information below lead to websites and content created by other public and private 

organizations. These links are provided for the user’s convenience only and are not part of the MCC’s 

Professional Licensure or Certification Disclosure.  

Illinois Sterile Processing Laws and Regulations 

Certification 

The State of Illinois does not require Sterile Processing Technicians to be certified in order to work in the 

state, but professional certification is strongly preferred and often required by the employers.  

https://www.cbspd.net/tech/
mailto:bburgess@mccollege.edu
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As stated on https://www.iahcsmm.org/membership/advocacy/legislative-map.html, “The certification 

and regulations map indicates that the states in blue, including Illinois, Indiana, and Wisconsin have not 

started the legislative and/or DOH Process.  

Registration 

Currently, Sterile Processing Technicians are not required to register with the state of Iliinois.  

License 

The State of Illinois does not require Sterile Processing Technicians to have a license in order to work in 

the state. 

 

 

https://www.iahcsmm.org/membership/advocacy/legislative-map.html

